
 

Its summer time! For The Children, Inc. and 21st Century Community 

Learning Center want to make it a summer to remember for our Barton 

Elementary students! During their time in the 21st Century around the 

world and back summer program, students will not only engage in 

project-based learning activities, but will also participate in hands-on 

lessons that are aligned to program and school-wide learning goals. Each 

week, students will also learn about different character traits that 

support their growth into more caring, responsible and respectful 

individuals. We will also focus on different cultures and learn facts about 

different countries around the world. The program will run Monday-

Friday from 7:30am to 5:30pm on campus. 
 

 FTC’s 21st Century Summer program offers the following opportunities 

to students and families:  

● Academic enrichment  

● Personal enrichment 

● Health and Wellness opportunities  

● Social Emotional Learning  

● Family Empowerment Services 

 

Thank you,  

Meleshia Weller, Program Director  

ftc21stCCLC@forthechildrenfirst.org 

 Kristal Richmond, Site Coordinator 

KRichmond@forthechildrenfirst.org 
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